
 
 

April 23, 2021 

 
Dear Chairman DeFazio and Ranking Member Graves,  

 
I am requesting funding for the Arapahoe County’s I-70/Airpark Interchange 

Reconstruction in surface transportation reauthorization legislation.  

 

The project sponsor for this project is Arapahoe County and the project will be 

located at the I-70 and Monaghan Road interchange in Colorado. 

 

The funding is designated to develop an approximate 10 square mile area of 

unincorporated Arapahoe County south of I-70 between Powhaton and Imboden 

Roads and will generate substantial future traffic volumes at the Airpark interchange 

with I-70. The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer dollars and will positively 

impact surrounding lands by improving the accessibility in this rapidly developing 

area. 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this 

project. 

 

        

 

         Sincerely,  

 

_______________________ 

JASON CROW 

Member of Congress 

 


